
 

 
The Presbytery, Mallard Close, Dartford, Kent, DA1 5HU UK 
Tel No: +44 (0)1322 279955 

WEBSITE: www.stvincentsrcchurch.org 
Email: stvincentsrc@hotmail.com 
 

13 -  21 January 2024 
 

PARISH PRIEST: Fr Patrick Zammit                                      Tel: 01322 279955 

PARISH PRIEST  EMERITUS (Retired): Fr Michael Leach 

PERMANENT DEACON: Rev Michael Dale 

PARISH SCHOOL  –  St Anselm’s Headteacher – Mrs Laura White            Tel: 01322 225173 
 

Saturday 6 Jan 6.30pm FIRST MASS OF SUNDAY: FOR THE PEOPLE OF THE PARISH  

Sunday 7 Jan 9.00am Teresa Morosini -  Jude                              THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD  

  10.30am Sr Dolores – Sr Anne  
  2.00pm BAPTISM: Francesca Violet Williams  

  5.00pm Rani Savarimthu RIP – Berlyn Joseph  
Monday 8 Jan 8.30am EXPOSITION & ADORATION – FOR THE GOOD OF THE PARISH     THE BAPTISM OF  

  9.00am In MEMORIAM: Una Burton RIP – Chris & Angela Pearson           THE LORD  

Tuesday 9 Jan 8.30am EXPOSITION & ADORATION - FOR THE GOOD OF THE PARISH                                                                                       
  9.00am Mary Therese Ward – Ward Family  
Wednesday 10 Jan 8.30am EXPOSITION & ADORATION - FOR THE GOOD OF THE PARISH                                                                                                      
  9.00am Wanda Hilsom RIP - Labouchardiere  
  * SENIOR PARISHIONER’S TEA PARTY (Out for a Meal this week)  

  6.00pm CHILDREN’S CHOIR  (in the Presbytery)  

Thursday 11 Jan 8.30am EXPOSITION & ADORATION – FOR THE GOOD OF THE PARISH                                                                                       
  9.00am Jack Anteney RIP – Michael Russell  

Friday 12 Jan     NB DARENT VALLEY HOSPITAL: CHAPEL CLOSED FOR 3 WEEKS  
     8.30am EXPOSITION & ADORATION - FOR THE GOOD OF THE PARISH   
  9.00am Thanksgiving - Dale Family  
Saturday 13 Jan 10.00am Simon Evans RIP – Christine Evans           THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  

  6.30pm FIRST MASS OF SUNDAY: HOLY SOULS  

Sunday 14 Jan 9.00am Margaret O’Connor RIP – Janet Crowley THE 2ND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR  

  10.30am FOR THE PEOPLE OF THE PARISH  

  5.00pm Thanksgiving (Fam.) – Terr Regalado  

CLEANING TEAMS: 
 2024 – 06/07.01.24: Team ‘F’ (Filipino Community), 12.01.24: Team ‘G’ (Lesley & Paul Hovell, Doris,),  
 20.01.24: Team ‘A’ (S & D), 27.01.24: Team ‘B’ (Gemma Kagho, Karen & Steve Coleman),  04.02.24: Team ‘C’ (African Community), 

09.02.24: Team ‘D’ (Lesley Hovell, Doris), 18.02.24 Team ‘E’ (Edith Ranson, John Murphy),24/25.02.24: Team ‘F’ 
(Filipino Community),  

CONFIRMATION: Any young person over the age of twelve is eligible to join the Confirmation 
Class.  One is still free to apply.  The closing date is the 22ndJanuary.  Forms are to be found 
on the table at the back of the Church.  After the expiry date I will call a meeting for all 
applicants. 
CHRISTIAN UNITY WEEK:  (CHURCH UNITY OCTAVE: 18th-25th January 2024) The Church observes eight days of 

prayers for Christian Unity.  The theme this year is, “You shall love the Lord Your God… And your neighbour as yourself” 
(Lk 10:27). 
MINISTERS of EUCHARIST & READERS:  Any Ministers of the Eucharist and readers who ministered 

before Covid and since then has ceased ministering are requested to make contact to ascertain their position.  

This will help to fill any gaps created by the pandemic.  

SCHOOL/PARISH FOOD BANK: The School/Parish Food Bank is well supported by parents and 

parishioners alike.  A number of people have benefitted from this initiative.  I encourage 

everyone to lend support for this practical act of kindness. 

SENIOR PARISHIONER’S TEA PARTY 2024: The Senior Parishioners Afternoon Tea Party 

restarts on Wednesday the 10 January 2024.  This week they are going out for a meal.  If you 

would like to join in please contact either Eileen O’Dell or John Murphy. 
THANK YOU:  I would like to show my appreciation to everyone who helped to make the 
Christmas festivities such a happy and blissful occasion.  I would like to thank you for 
your Christmas donations and gifts.  I am always amazed by your kindness and 
generosity. 
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